
 

 

 

Newchurch CP School PTA meeting 

Thursday 16 November 2017 

 

In Attendance Apologies 

Angela Carnochan - Chairman Keighley Boyes 

Mrs J Narroway Kerrie Shepherd - Treasurer 

Stuart Carnochan Debi Maloney 

Jill Saunders Vicky Beddall - Secretary 

Suzanne Taylor - Chairman Mandy Brown 

Lisa Belinski  

Karen Howard  

Helen Buckley  
 

Welcome / Apologies 
 
Everyone was welcomed to the PTA meeting. Apologies were received. 
 
Event Feedback  
 
This Meeting dedicate to the Christmas fair 
 

 Discussion was had about collecting non-perishables, ie. Bottles earlier in the year (Oct) 
 Raffle tickets to be used on the bottle tombola number 0 and 5 to be used all other numbers in 
 National PTA Prize draw – Same tickets as hamper 
 Hamper Making at Sue’s mums house – 26th November 2017 
 Map of stall locations to be handed out in school bags 
 Mrs Narroway sister is donating bracelets with charms for secret Santa stall 
 Carol singing song sheets to be handed out. 
 Making up reindeer food and hot chocolate bags by Karen as Keighley, who previously sold these, 

cannot commit this year 
 Karen Howard kindly donated a make-up session for the tree of surprises 
 Angela to make hot pot and buy drinks for café 
 Stuart will collect the urn for drinks/hotpot from the village club 
 Jill Saunders kindly offered to make a cake for “guess the weight”  

 
 
*Apologies for the brief minuets, secretary wasn’t present. 

 
 
Date of Next Meeting 
 
Thursday 18th January 2018 – 7pm in school 
 


